
     

 p. 1 of 3 

 
EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE COMMITTEE 

JUNE 23, 



 

USNH Educational Excellence Committee, June 23, 2022  p. 2 of 3 

Approved October 20, 2022 

PSU Faculty Appointment with Tenure Recommendation 

Moved by Chair Eastwood, duly seconded, and approved. 

VOTED, on recommendation of President Birx, that the Educational Excellence Committee recommend for 
approval by the Board of Trustees the appointment of one individual with the rank professor with tenure at 
the University of New Hampshire, as presented in the supporting material. 

The name of the individual is considered confidential pending final approval by the full Board  

It was noted that Board approval of the academic rank and tenure for Provost Beeby was granted upon approval 
of his appointment as provost at the Executive Committee meeting July 15, 2021. 

 
Academic Program Changes 

Degree program addition information: 
BA Sustainability Studies (PSU) 
BS Forensic Science (PSU) 
BS Game Design (PSU) 
MA Genocide Prevention and Human Security (KSC) 
MS Adult-
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Course Sharing Initiative Update 

Provost McClellan provided an update on efforts to establish an inter-campus course sharing process. With funding 
from the Long-Range Technology Plan, a systemwide course-sharing administrative platform has been licensed to 
automate business processes and create a seamless student-facing registration process. Implementation is slated 
for fall 2022. UNH vice provost Kate Ziemer will lead the process going forward. Potential expansion to include 
CCSNH is under consideration. 
 
Enrollment Update 

Fall Admissions and Registrations 

Calling attention to the meeting materials, campus officials commented on the fall enrollment outlook based on 
new student deposits and continuing student registrations. Further discussion of enrollment was slated to occur 
during the budget discussion in the later Financial Affairs Committee meeting.   
 
Enrollment Analytics 

Pelema Ellis, UNH vice provost for enrollment management, presented a sample of analyses of applicant 
characteristics used to inform financial aid packaging, enrollment strategy, and mid-season tactical decisions. 
Variables include socio-economic and academic factors as well as market-demand data. He noted that this type of 
analysis was previously conducted by an external research company and has been brought in-house within the 
UNH Institutional Research Office with a goal to build a sustainable enrollment data analytics infrastructure. 
 
Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:30 p.m. 

 


